
LEICESTER MIDDLE SCHOOL  
BUILDING PROJECT

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!
Please visit the project website for general information and updates:  

https://leicester.projects.nv5.com/
The contact tab of the site can be used to submit any questions, comments or concerns, and to sign up to 
receive future correspondence about this project. Alternatively, please feel free to contact David Genereux, 

Town Administrator (508.892.7077, genereuxd@leicesterma.org) or Marilyn Tencza, School  
Superintendent (508.892.7040, tenczam@lpsma.net), directly.
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Architect: Finegold Alexander Architects

Site Photo Courtesy of 
Finegold Alexander Architects

Owner’s Project Manager: NV5


